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ROAD CLOSURE 
45TH AVE  

BETWEEN RT55 (CLEVELAND ST) GRANT ST 
 (Gary and Griffith area) 

 
THE LAKE COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT IS NOTIFYING ALL PUBLIC AGENCIES AND 
THE GENERAL PUBLIC THAT 45TH AVE BETWEEN RT55 (CLEVELAND ST) AND GRANT ST 
WILL BE CLOSED FOR INSTALLATION OF SANITARY SEWER STARTING MONDAY, 
DECEMBER 2ND AT 6:00 AM THRU MONDAY, JANUARY 6TH AT 5:00 PM, WEATHER 
PERMITTING  
 
Detour Routes 
 
Eastbound: at 45th Ave and Cleveland St, take Cleveland St north to 41st Ave, take 41st Ave east to Grant 
St, take Grant St south to 45th Ave 
 
Westbound: at Grant St and 45th Ave, take Grant St north to 41st Ave, take 41st Ave west to Cleveland St, 
take Cleveland St south to 45th Ave 
 
During the periods of construction, you may encounter some minor inconveniences.  However, every 
effort will be made to minimize these inconveniences.  Detour signs will be set up to help you navigate 
around the project. We ask that you slow down and leave space between you and other vehicles and drive 
distraction-free.  And always use caution and consider worker safety when traveling through or around 
work zones. 
 
If you should have any questions, please feel free to contact the Lake County Highway Department, 1100 
East Monitor Street, Crown Point, Indiana 46307. 
 
Telephone # (219) 663-0525 Fax # (219) 662-0497. 
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